
Purpose of Jury 
 

 
The jury, consisting of some selected Snowflake Boutique’s Board Members, is 
responsible for the review and evaluation of each item submitted for possible 
sale by both members and consigners.   
 
Our purpose is three fold.  First, we wish to assist each member and consigner in 
reaching their full potential in actual sales.  Second, our goal is to try to ensure 
that by bringing your items to jury, there will be no other member or consigner 
with the same items (as seen so often at other craft fairs). Third, we strive to 
maintain the reputation of excellence that the Snowflake Boutique has had for 
more than four decades. 
 
All new items must be juried to be sure they meet the requirements listed above.  
Past consigners that have not been in the show the prior year must be juried as 
if they are new.  When bringing items for jury, they must be complete and ready 
for show and they should all be accompanied by the required paperwork 
available on our website at www.snowflakeboutique.org. 
 
If your items are accepted, any comments and suggestions offered by the jury 
members are only for your consideration and to possibly increase your sales 
potential.  For items that do not conflict with other consigners and are at least 
75% handmade or 75% improved, but are still not accepted, the jury members 
will make suggestions for corrections or alterations.  Once those have been 
done, items may be resubmitted at a later date.   
 
We hope that our “crafter” never takes unaccepted items personally.  
Disqualifying any item is a very difficult decision.  We will do our best to make 
these decisions with everyone’s best interests in mind. 
 
Thank you. 


